
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
The Spokane City Plan Commission will hold a public hearing October 14, 2020 
at 4:00 p.m., online via the WebEx Meetings software on the proposed 2021 - 
2026 Six Year Citywide Capital Improvement Program for the City of Spokane.  
These items have been reviewed under the threshold requirement of the State 
Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) and a determination of non-significance has 
been issued.  A copy of the proposal is available on the City’s website: 
 
https://my.spokanecity.org/projects/capital-programs/ 
 
Any person may submit written comments on the proposed action or call for 
additional information at: 
 
Finance Division 
Attn:  Paul Ingiosi, Director of Management and Budget 
808 West Spokane Falls Boulevard 
Spokane, WA 99201-3344 
Phone (509) 625-6061 
pingiosi@spokanecity.org 
 
HOW TO ATTEND THE MEETING:  Due to the need for social distancing and 
because City Hall remains closed to the public, the Hearing will be held online 
via the WebEx Platform.  Attendees may also call in by phone to hear and testify.  
Interested persons can contact staff at the contact info above to request 
connection information.  Additionally, connection details will be provided online 
at the following address at least one week in advance: 
 
https://my.spokanecity.org/bcc/commissions/plan-commission/ 

 

 

 
 
AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT (ADA) INFORMATION:  The City of Spokane is committed to providing equal access to its 
facilities, programs and services for persons with disabilities.  The Council Chambers and the Council Briefing Center in the lower level of 
Spokane City Hall, 808 W. Spokane Falls Blvd., are both wheelchair accessible. The Council Briefing Center is equipped with an audio 
loop system for persons with hearing loss.  The Council Chambers currently has an infrared system and headsets may be checked out by 
contacting the meeting organizer. Individuals requesting reasonable accommodations or further information may call, write, or email 
Meghann Steinolfson at (509) 625-6903, 808 W. Spokane Falls Blvd, Spokane, WA, 99201; or msteinolfson@spokanecity.org. Persons who 
are deaf or hard of hearing may contact Ms. Steinolfson at (509) 625-6903 through the Washington Relay Service at 7-1-1. Please contact us 
forty-eight (48) hours before the meeting date.   
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